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$500,000 Compensation Deduction Limit for Health Insurance Issuers

For services performed during that year, a covered health insurance provider isn't allowed a
compensation deduction for an “applicable individual” (officers, employees, directors, and other workers
or service providers such as consultants) in excess of $500,000.
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